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Wednesday 6th December  

 
Christmas Party Celebration - Thursday, 21st December 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We hope this letter finds you well as we approach the festive season. We are delighted to invite our 
children to celebrate Christmas with a special party on Thursday, 21st December in their classes. 
 
To make the day even more festive, we invite the children to come to school dressed in their favourite 
Christmas or party wear. As part of the festivities, we invite each child to bring in a small box of treats to 
enjoy during the party. Please note that, in consideration of allergies, we kindly request that no foods 
containing nuts be included. An example of a suitable treat box could include a packet of crisps, a piece 
of fruit, and a chocolate. 
 
To add an extra touch of Christmas magic, we ask that each child decorates their treat box in a 
Christmas theme. This can be a fun and creative activity for them to do at home, and it adds to the joy 
and excitement of the celebration. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation in creating a safe and enjoyable environment for all children. If you 
have any concerns about the treats or decorations, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful festive season! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Fellows 
Headteacher 
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